
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
DRIFFIELD CHARITY ROAD RUN 

 
DRIFFIELD'S TRADITIONAL ROAD RUN IS NOW A VICTIM OF ITS OWN 
SUCCESS AND THE COMMITTEE ARE FACED WITH SOME DIFFICULT 
DECISIONS, BASED ON HEALTH AND SAFETY, HIGHWAYS AUTHORITY 
REQUIREMENTS, THE OFFICIAL ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE, AND THE 
REQUIREMENT TO COMPLY WITH THE ROAD TRAFFIC ACT. THE TOP 
PRIORITY BEING THE SAFETY OF PEOPLE BEING TRANSPORTED ON THE 
HIGHWAY DURING THE RUN. WHILST EXHIBITS ARE ACTIVELY 
ENCOURAGED TO TAKE PART IN THE RUN, THE USE OF ANY TRAILER 
OTHER THAN THOSE REQUIRED TO OPERATE A MINIATURE ENGINE 
WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO TAKE PART. PASSENGERS ON ALL OTHER 
VEHICLES MUST BE SAFELY ACCOMMODATED AS REQUIRED BY THE 
CONSTRUCTION AND USE REGULATIONS. VEHICLE REGISTRATION AND 
INSURANCE MUST BE IN PLACE. TEMPORARY SEATING ON ANY 
VEHICLE WILL NOT BE PERMITTED INCLUDING COMMERCIAL 
VEHICLES. FAMILY MEMBERS AND FRIENDS ARE ENCOURAGED TO 
TAKE PART ON FOOT TO THE TOWN CENTRE AND BACK. 

 

NON COMPLIANCE COULD LEAD TO THE END OF OUR NOW 
TRADITIONAL CHARITY ROAD RUN. 

WITH YOUR HELP AND SUPPORT WE WILL BE ABLE TO SECURE THE 
FUTURE OF THIS POPULAR ROAD RUN SUPPORTING CANCER 
RESEARCH. YOUR COMPLIANCE WILL BE VERY MUCH APPRECIATED 
AND WILL AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT IF ASKED TO RETURN TO SITE. 

From the rally planning committee of the Driffiled Steam Rally Ltd.  


